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Oliver Hoban

From: Environmental Health
Sent: 11 June 2025 10:42
To: Development Control
Subject: PLANNING APP 4/25/2190/0F1 - HOLLINS FARM, ENNERDALE

Roof over silage pit (retrospective) 
 
Thank you for the above planning consultation.  
 
This is a proposal that is supported by Environmental Health and which should help reduce 
surface water run-off from the open silage pit. 
As such there are no objections from Environmental Health.  
 
 
Regards 
 
 
Environmental Health 
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